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LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

August 6, 1999

This draft allows more than 2 Class “B” licenses to be issued to a brewery that,
together with its affiliates, provides less than 10,000 barrels of beer per year. The draft
also exempts all breweries from having to possess a wholesaler’s license in order to sell
beer for consumption on the premises where sold and manufactured.

The drafting request asked for an exemption from s. 125.33. Section 125.31 (1)
already provides an exemption to s. 125.33 (1). This existing exemption, as affected
by this draft, seems to meet the needs of the drafting request. If it does not, and
additional exemptions are required, please let me know.

Please review this draft closely to ensure that it meets your needs.

Paul E. Nilsen
Legislative Attorney
Phone: (608) 261-6926



